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LETTER DATED 1 JULY 1969 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF INDONESIA
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to inform
Your FExcellency that I wish to participate, pursuant to Article 31 of the
United Nations Charter, in the discussion in the Security Council on the question
raigsed by the Permanent Representative of Jordan in his letter dated 26 June 1969,
contained in document S/928L.

Please accept, etc.

(Signed) Dr. H. Roeslan ADDULGANT
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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